February 19, 2014
Provincetown Historical Commission Meeting Minutes
Members Present: Deb Minsky, Stephen Milkewicz, Char Priolo, Eric Dray.
Meeting opened 5:25 p.m.
There were no public comments.
Two Historic Community Preservation Act applications have been submitted:
1) By The Cemetery Commission / Richard Olson for $30,000 for continued work
on the Winthrop St. cemetery.

2) By the Town Tourism Department / Anthony Fucillo for $30,000 for estimates
to restore the 3 monuments in Pilgrim Memorial (Bas Relief) Park.

The Community Preservation Commission next meets tomorrow, 2/20/14, at the VMCC
@ 4 p.m. CPC funds currently are allotted 10% toward preservation, 10% affordable housing,

and 10% open determination. We can anticipate an article of this year’s warrant toward
reallocate more toward affordable housing.

Further discussion of the town housing dilemma included the second / follow-up Housing
Summit is to be held Friday, Feb. 28, 2014. An out-of-the-box suggestion was to turn to Truro,
to look at year-round housing in North Truro/Beach Point.

Motion for adjournment was at 6:10 p.m. by Char, seconded by Deb.
Next meeting for March to be announced.
Respectfully submitted,

Char Priolo



